
 

 For Your Calendar; 

Friday—Ice Block Day $1 each (Year 6 fundraiser) 

Friday—lunch order day 

Friday—transition afternoon (each week not 20th) 

Mon 30th Nov—Book Club orders in via LOOP 

Birthday Ice Block box—$20 (2 days notice req) 

Thursday 19th Nov—Next Hamper Delivery Day 

Mon 16th-Fri 20th Nov—Swimming each day 

“Be Safe, Be Responsible, Be Respectful and Always Try Your Best".  

13th November,  2020 

There’s much excitement around school at the moment, Swimming is on 

next week. 

Please remember to pack a towel, hairband (for long hair), water bottle, 

underwear and a bag for wet clothes. If your child requires goggles, please 

send these along also. (Please ensure everything is labelled—including 

school shirts and shorts/skorts). 

Students are requested to wear their swimmers to school under their 

uniform. 

There will be no lunch orders or transition on Friday 20th. 

Book Club is being sent home today, if you would like to order something 

and have it kept aside (for a gift), please advise the office. It’s a great 

chance to get stocking fillers. (All orders done online via LOOP—contact the 

office if you need assistance/instructions) 

Please remember to keep notifications open on our Skoolbag App. The 

newsletter is delivered there fortnightly, and regular notifications sent. 

Our school Facebook page is now live, please look for Mulbring Public 

School. 

Year 6 will be starting on their transition days. It is an exciting time for 

them and we are pleased they can do some ‘taster’ lessons at the high 

school. 

On Wednesday staff will be taking part in Anaphylaxis/CPR training after 

school. 

A huge thank you to Mr & Mrs Laing (Rachel & James’ parents) for picking 

up a delivery of chairs for us. We were kindly donated these modular 

student chairs from Berkeley Vale Public School on 

the Central Coast.  

Awards this week; 

Kinder—Alex for using his letter sound knowledge to write CVC 

words. 

Year 1—Jack L for outstanding work in Mathematics. 

Year 2—Charlie T for doing his best to improve his bookwork. 

Year 3—Mia I for an excellent effort and application in Reading 

and Numeracy. 

Year 4—Jonte for fantastic results in spelling assessments. 

Year 5—Poppy for displaying resilience and perseverance in all 

areas. 

Year 6—Bailey for displaying great problem solving skills in 

Mathematics. 
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It’s time to be enrolling kindergarten for 

2021.  

If you know of any child turning 5 before 

July 31, 2021 who is looking to enrol for 

next year, please have their family call the 

school office.  

Kindergarten transition information will be 

advised soon. 


